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Re: Checking in 

From: Howard Paster HPaster@wpp.com 

To: Hillary Clinton HDR22@clintonemail.com 

Subject: Re: Checking in 

I am enormously grateful for your thoughtfulness. You can't know how much 
it means to me as I consider all that you're doing, and doing so well. 
Cheryl and colleagues in Washington and the consula r officials in Cairo 
were wonderful when I became ill. With hindsight it was obviously too 
difficult a trip for someone with my underlying health issues, but the 
State Department made it easier to manage. You have my continuing highest 
admiration for the job you are doing and my persona I appreciation for your 
kindness. 

Howard 
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